
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 21/03/2025 

Additional Date 

Friday 28th March - Own clothes day in exchange of a chocolatey treat for our Easter Raffle. 

Parents’ Evening 

We are looking forward to seeing parents for 
Parents’ Evening on the 1st and 2nd of April. 

This is a great opportunity to look at the work 
that your child has been completing in school, 
and to discuss how they are getting on in school 
with their teacher. You will be able to look 
through your child’s books in the hall prior to 
your meeting time with their teacher. Please 
come into school via the hall doors. You can wait 
in the hall, with their books, until their teacher 
comes to collect you. You will receive the slip 
with your allocated time on by the end of next 
week.   

Easter Celebrations 2025 

We are gearing up for an Easter afternoon of 
fun on April 8th from 2:30. 

The children are invited to create a            
magnificent Easter bonnet to wear in to school 
this day. We will look at their creations in 
class, and will conclude the day with an outdoor 
Easter bonnet parade! Parents and carers are 
very welcome to join us for this from 2:30 
(entrance via the main playground gates).  

The children will then come back into school to 
gather their things before being dismissed.  

From 3:15, our PTA team will be running an 
Easter egg hunt. £2 per person to enter - you 
don’t have to be a Castle pupil to take part, so 
feel free to bring other family members along. 

The PTA will be running a cake stall. It would 
be much appreciated if we could get some cake 
donations on the morning of the 8th April. 
Please send them into class with your child and 
we will collect them from classrooms.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Someone Special Assembly - Reminder 

Next Friday (28th March) is our ‘Someone Special’ 
assembly as it is Mother’s Day on Sunday 30th.  

There will be no          
celebration assembly 
next week, instead, we 
will have a special       
assembly for         
Nursery, Reception, Year 
1 and Year 2      parents. 
This will begin at 2:45; 
parents are welcome 
from 2:40.  

 




